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Our adventure at the Playhouse this week… 

This week has been truly spectacular and christmassy! On Monday we enjoyed our 

Christmas service at the church which the children really enjoyed! We would like to say a 

huge thank you to everyone who joined us, it was lovely to see so many faces! 

On Wednesday we went on our adventure to the theatre to see Santa’s Sparkly Surprise! The 

children saw a magical christmas show, they sang many christmassy songs which were the 

mouse, spider, Rudolph, and Santa’s favourite songs! They even met Santa and his elves, 

they each receved a present from Santa too!  

 

This week for forest school we used the bow saw to cut out wood slices and then created 

holes into this using a palm drill to hang the wood slices up.  

 

Next week… we have a fun-tastic week planned, we have our visit to the Alms-houses on 

Monday, our Christmas Carols on Tuesday, and our Christmas party on Wednesday! We will 

be playing games of christmas bingo, and enjoying lots of physical activities such as 

obstacle courses, jumping on trampolines and lots more! 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

This term ….. 

 

Visiting the Alms-houses in Helpston to sing carols to the residents 10:30am 18th December. 

Christmas card post-box is now open, please post your Christmas cards in the red post box. 

Christmas carols – Tuesday 10:30am - 11:30 - 19th December 

Christmas party – Wednesday 20th December 1-3:15pm. More details will follow soon. 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember to put names in the Hat and Gloves so we can ensure that they 

can be given back to the owners. 

Don’t forget to refill your child’s bag with Nappies/Nappy sacks and clothes.  

  

 



 
 
 

 

Childcare Choices | 30 Hours Free Childcare, Tax-Free Childcare and More | Help with Costs | GOV.UK 

Free childcare for two-year-olds - Peterborough City Council 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Raffle  

We have some amazing prizes in our Christmas Raffle, please look out for the details on 

Christmas Raffle flyer. Tickets are just £1.00 and all proceeds go to the Playhouse.  

 

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/
https://www.peterborough.gov.uk/residents/nurseries-and-childcare/free-for-twos-childcare

